NURSERY: 2-YEAR-OLDS

In our two-year-old class, we care for
your child’s physical needs to give them
a great first impression of their Heaven-
ly Father. Also, one of our goals is to
help your child transition more easily
into their preschool years.

NURSERY

TOP 5 THINGS YOU NEED TO KNOW

THE SERVICE EXPERIENCE

Your two-year-old loves to discover new things. During the
lesson time, we provide fun, interactive learning experienc-
es in an engaging atmosphere so they can learn about
Jesus in bite-sized pieces. We also have trained leaders to
get to know your child and help guide them through each
part of service.

WHAT TO BRING

You may bring diapers, pull-ups, and extra clothes to class if
needed, but due to known and unknown allergies we ask
that you please keep diaper bags, backpacks, and all other
food and drink items with you. To avoid personal toys
getting broken, we ask that you hang onto them during
class. If a comfort toy, blanket, or a sippy cup (water only) is
needed, let one of our volunteers know, and we will make an
exception!

DIAPERS? BATHROOM BREAKS? WE CAN HELP!

Diaper changes and bathroom breaks happen during the
first part of class time. Outside of this designated time, we
will make every effort to recognize any signals your child
may make to let us know that a bathroom is needed. For the
safety of your child, every room has at least two back-
ground-checked adult females to assist your child.

CRYING DOESN’T BOTHER US AT ALL!

Don't be alarmed if your child cries at drop-off and pick-up.
We understand this is a natural and healthy sign that your
child has formed a bond with you. This usually begins in the
early months and can continue into the preschool years.
Kids with different temperaments will react differently to
separation anxiety, so there is no need to feel alarmed if
you see other children waving “bye-bye” and going off to
play. They may have a different way of soothing than your
little one does. Our volunteers are trained to patiently care
for your child; however, if we are unable to console them,
we will text you.

WELLNESS

We care about the health of your child and the other kids
too! Therefore, we ask that all kids who are experiencing a
fever of 99.8 or above, vomiting, or have started taking an
antibiotic within the last 24 hours not come to class on that
day. Additionally, we thoroughly clean and disinfect all
classroom items on a regular basis.



